Anabella Mayorga

From: Tim Walsh <walshtimj1129@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 3:17 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Assault Weapons Ban

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Please oppose this bill.

This bill hurts every lawful gun owner in the state.

It has gloss but no teeth as it is unenforceable.

Rhode Island already has one of the most comprehensive set of gun laws in the country.



